Local Plan Brookfield Farm

Gavin Dick

Fri 4/26/2024 1:42 PM

To:Consultations < Consultations@canterbury.gov.uk>

Dear Planning Officer

I OBJECT to the local plan zoning of housing on Land at Brooklands Farm. There already are a large number of approved new housing developments in progress in Chestfield and Whitstable and the addition of 1400 new houses will place an untenable strain on local sewage works that are already unable to cope as they are unlawfully discharging raw sewage into Tankerton Bay. T e plan for 1400 new homes at Brookfield Farm is an overdevelopment in the Whitstable area that does not have the healthcare resources, schooling or infrastructure capacity to cope with an additional 2400 or more resident.

Kind regards

Dr Gavin Dick

Sent from Mail for Windows